                                       Oak Hill Chess Schedule 2012

Practices-All these dates are Thursdays

January 12, 19, 26, 

February 2, 9, 16, 23,     

March 1, 8, 15, 22 (No practice March 29-Spring Break)

April 5

Tournaments

February 11  (Saturday)    SCI (Scholastic Chess of Indiana) Team Regional-Central Library

                                          SCI link: http://scichess.org/ 

March 10      (Saturday)    EVSC Chess Tournament at  Ivy Tech 8:30 to early/mid afternoon

                                          All Oak Hill students can attend.                                     

                   Additional information on these tournaments will be coming to you  soon.

On practice days, go directly to the cafeteria after dismissal. You can start setting up a chess board as soon as you arrive. Practice ends at 3:00 pm but students can leave earlier if a parent is there.

Occasionally, students will forget about chess and ride the bus home. This is ok but can provide a brief scare to a parent who comes to get their child and finds out they are not at Oak Hill. Please review the after school plan with your child the morning of each practice. A note for the teachers in the lower grades will help them to send chess players to the right place on Tuesdays.  Please try to pick up by 3:00 pm (they can sometimes get very worried if mom and dad are late).

Students will be taught how to play at our first meeting. There will be brief lessons at practices, with most of our time spent playing chess with an opponent of their own choosing. 

Practices are not mandatory, no need to call if you will miss. Parents are encouraged to join us.

My parents are in their 80's and  in poor health, living in Detroit. They needed my assistance on numerous occasions in 2011. If an emergency event occurs in the next 3 months, we need to have at least 1 adult available to help out.  The Brady's will be generously assisting this year but are not free to always be here or be here early. We would need at least one other person to get the chess sets out, so the children can start. Then help put the chess sets back. No need to understand anything about chess. Please let me know if you are available.

Regarding the chess sets: Thanks to the tremendous support we're getting from our principals, we will be getting new, quality chess sets this year. They are here:  http://www.uscfsales.com/product_p/combo2.htm Additionally, our principals will pay your entry fees in the above tournaments. 

Call or email anytime you have a question.

Mike Maguire

Scott/Oak Hill/North Chess Coach   Home: 867-0975     Cell:454-1675    email: meteormike@msn.com 

                                                                                                                                meteormike55@gmail.com 

Instrumental Music students that go to North JH last period will be able to do chess there on Wednesday's.

At North, we practice from 2:40pm-3:40pm in the cafeteria but you can always leave early. There are late buses that students ride home from North at 3:45pm. This should be available  to Scott and Oak Hill students staying late for chess. 

Practices at North will continue on all school Wednesday's through April 4th.

Scott will be practicing on Tuesday's this year.

